
From: Ducedre, Sherry >  
Sent: November 19, 2021 2:40 PM 
To: Chiasson, Corinne <cchiasson@essex.ca> 
Subject: Extension of Term  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hi Corinne: 
 
In regards to the extension of my term with the Committee of Adjustment, please consider this 
confirmation of my interest. 
 
I look forward to working with you and the other members of the board until the end of the Term 
in November 2022. 
 
 
 
Sherry Ducedre 
Secretary to the Executive Director of Operations 
1266 McDougall Ave | Windsor, ON | N8X 3M7 

 
 
 

 
 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the 
use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on 
behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, 
reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this 
communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove 
it from your system.  
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the 
use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on 
behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, 
reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this 
communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove 
it from your system.  
 


